
Paisley just completed her first semester as a 
full-time college student at NTCC. She got her 
start last summer in the Work4College Program 
where she was assigned to work in our Continuing 
Education Department. Before participating 
in the Work4College Program she could count 
on one hand how many times she had been on 
campus. And, even though she had been on 
campus before, the Student Services building 
was as far as she had ventured. 

“Now, after I started working here, I was able 
to make personal and genuine connections 
with NTCC’s Faculty and Staff and I was also 
able to navigate my way around campus with 

confidence. By the time the Fall Semester started I didn’t feel the first day of school 
jitters. I felt comfortable because I had new friendships already formed. I believe 
the reason I’ve had an effortless time adapting to college is thanks to the easy 
transition the Work4College Program created for me. In my first semester of 
college I have joined the Student Government Association and Phi Theta Kappa 
(International Honor Society of the Two Year College). There are few campus 
activities I miss. If the program helped me 
adjust to college life, maybe it will help 
other students too.” -Paisley McGee

Do you know someone who could 
benefit from the Work4College Program? 
Applications are now OPEN! To apply, 
visit: www.Work4College.com. If you have 
questions, please call or email Mason May 
at 903.434.8246 or mmay@ntcc.edu. The 
deadline to apply is April 15th, 2022.
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Meet W4C Student Paisley McGee! 


